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I understand that we are in the comment period for the draft permit. My company Midway Iron and
Metal Inc., which operates recycling operations in Minnesota, supports the comments submitted by
the Recycled Materials Association (ReMA), and those of its Upper Midwest Chapter. 
Unfortunately, we have been included in a group defined as PFAS users, when in fact we are truly
pass-through entities and not end users of PFAS.


